
 

Errata Sheet for Minor Corrections to Rosamond Community Services District (RCSD) 
2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) 

This errata sheet logs minor content errors that were identified after final adoption of the (name of 
company/agency) 2020 UWMP. DWR has determined that these corrections are minor and do not require 
the UWMP to be amended.  

☒ These data errors have been corrected in the Department of Water Resources (DWR) UWMP 
database at https://wuedata.water.ca.gov/secure/ 

☒ This errata sheet has been filed with the UWMP in all locations where it is made publicly available, 
including the California State Library. Errata may be submitted to State Library via email to 
cslgps@library.ca.gov 
 

Name and agency of the person filing errata sheet: Karina Yap, Kennedy Jenks Consultants 

 

# Description of 
Correction 

Location Rationale Date 
Corrected 

1 Described Antelope 
Valley groundwater 
basin, including a link to 
the 2015 Adjudication 
Judgement 

Section 4.2.1 
Basin 
Description 

Original document did not include a 
description of the groundwater basin and a 
link to the basin adjudication document. 

September 
2023 

2 Added a section 
addressing plan 
availability, including 
documentation of 
submittal to cities and 
counties, public 
availability, and 
submittal to the 
California State Library 

Section 1.4.2 
Plan Availability 

Original document did not include 
statements that that UWMP was submitted 
to the CA state library and relevant 
cities/counties. Original document did not 
include a statement of public availability. 

September 
2023 

3 Table 5-1 and Table 5-2 
were updated in the 
WUEData submittal 
portal to report the 
correct 2020 target. 

Online only – 
WUEData 
Portal 

2020 target was originally calculated in 
2010 as 142 GPCD based on population 
estimates from the DWR population tool. In 
2015, updated census numbers were 
available and the 2020 target was 
recalculated using the 2010 census data 
(which was not available at the time of the 
2010 report preparation). Based on the 
2010 census, the 2020 target was 
recalculated as 159 GPCD.  
Original submittal to the WUEData portal 
incorrectly reported the outdated 2020 
target as calculated in 2010 (142 GPCD) 
and has been corrected to the recalculated 
2020 target (159 GPCD). 

September 
2023 


